TUNBRIDGE SELECTBOARD MEETING December 26, 2017 – 6:00 p.m. TUNBRIDGE TOWN OFFICE BUILDING

Present: Gary Mullen, John O'Brien, Mike McPhetres, Rodney Hoyt, Baxter Doty, Joan Allen and Jackie Higgins

Meeting called to order 6:00 p.m. No changes to agenda.

Road Foreman Report:

Will be taking Dodge to Johnny's Automotive for a wheel bearing repairs. #5 is still plugging along. Driveshaft needs to be changed in the Loader. Second fuel tank at town garage needs to be inspected. New Truck being sent to Canada to have body installed. Estimated timeframe 4 weeks (160 hours).

Rodney will be on vacation January 5th through the 9th. Sonny Moses, Gary Mullen and Matt Loftus will fill in as needed.

Larry made be out for a couple of weeks.

Baxter Doty requesting use a section of Dickerman Hill Road for snowmobile trail use. Selectboard approved.

New Business:

Administrative Assistant interview. Special Event Permit approved for Town Clerk to sign.

Approved Payroll and Warrants.

Mike made motion to adjourn at 8:55 p.m. John Second. So moved.

Respectfully Submitted, Jackie Higgins

Gary Mullen

John O'Brien

Mike MgPhetres